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I am writing this request on behalf of Halfway Jam. Halfway Jam is an annual event that offers music

and camping in Royalton, MN. For the past 7 years, we have received a license from the Minnesota

Department of Health to allow campers in our campground for the three days of the event. This year,

we mailed in our license renewal application and payment, but due to the state shutdown, we have not

received our license.

It is imperative that we have this license before Thursday, July 20, 2011 when our event begins. Without

the campground our event-goers would not have a place to camp for the weekend, which would be a

huge detriment to our business.

Thank you for taking the time to read our request.

Sincerely,

Lisa Talberg

Halfway Jam
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